
2024 Crewing Bureau Report 

 

2024 was very poor on up take for sailing with ECYD.  

There were no training days and only one taster sail day out.  

Partly this was due to the loss of the YH and maintenance running into April meaning courses were 

cancelled and refunds made.  

Sea times up take were also well down on 2023 despite more offered.  

Email traffic to the crewing bureau has been slow all season.  

 A few people took spots on the outward leg but in general take up for Freyja in 2024 was down.  

To date nothing has come in via email for the 2025 season.  
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